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BURBANK SCHOOL DISTRICT 111

January 19, 2017
To All District 111 Parents,

Burbank School District 111 has implemented the Raptor Visitor Management
System. The Raptor System is the latest effort in increasing security. The
system helps our district screen out registered sex offenders, manage custody
issues, coordinate volunteers and respond to emergencies. Over 17,000
campuses across the U.S. trust Raptor to keep their students safe.

We’ve never really had issues with safety at our schools, but we don’t want
there to be any and so we take all precautions. This extra step is all about being
pro-active at Burbank School District 111.

Our doors are locked throughout the day. The only entrance is through the front
door. In the past, what we were doing is they (visitors) would sign in and we
would give them a visitor’s pass and they could go into the school. So now with
this new Raptor system, it actually requires that they show us their driver’s
license, State ID Passport or any government issued ID.

The Raptor Visitor Management System scans the name, age and photo on that
state or government-issued ID that will go through a National Database for
Registered Sex Offenders.

Everybody that enters the school, any kind of visitor or construction people, no
matter who 1t i1s will now be scanned. This is just another layer of security for
our kids.

Once entry is approved, a badge is printed for that visitor. The scan is a one-
time process but will be updated periodically. As for any additional information
from the license — that will be left out.

Full implementation will begin, Monday, January 23, 2017
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Developing Young Minds For Tomorrow



